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Measure Description: 
Directs Board of Medical Imaging to issue permit to supervise fluoroscopy to qualified advanced practice 
registered nurse. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Oregon State Board of Nursing (OSBN), Oregon Health Authority (OHA), Oregon Board of Medical Imaging (OBMI) 
 
Summary of Fiscal Impact: 
Costs related to the measure are anticipated to be minimal for the Oregon Board of Medical Imaging - See 
explanatory analysis.  
 
This measure will have no fiscal impact on the Oregon Health Authority or the Oregon State Board of Nursing. 
 
Analysis: 
SB 128 - A directs the Oregon Board of Medical Imaging (OBMI) to issue a permit to allow qualified advanced 
practice registered nurses (APRNs) to supervise fluoroscopy. The measure allows OBMI to adopt rules to 
administer this permit.  
 
New revenues from this permit will likely be derived from permit application and renewal fees, an examination 
fee, and an examination processing fee. OBMI anticipates additional revenues of $31,500 in 2019-21 and $43,500 
in 2021-23.  
 
OBMI expenditures are anticipated to increase $17,500 in 2019-21. To qualify for this permit, APRNs will pay 
OBMI an examination fee and take a licensing examination. OBMI will then receive an invoice for these funds 
from the American Registry of Radiologic Technologists, which administers the licensing exam.    
 
Additional duties related to administration of this new permit will be absorbed by current agency staff and 
resources.   
 
 


